FODC Public Meeting – Whitehall Country Club – 30th November 2011
Apologies – Harold Heyes, Rosemary Jackson and Tony Foster.

Mike Coyle from the War Memorial Trust was our guest speaker at tonight’s meeting

From the last meeting’s minutes – 

5) Trip to Undercliffe Cemetery Bradford – Tony Foster to do a  presentation at a future meeting.

No matters arising.
Finance – 

£5998 balance of the account including the Awards for All money.

5 wedges have been sold therefore £500 to come into our funds and also £250 donation re - Eccles Shorrock Memorial

A big “thank-you” to Brian & Diane for the 70/80’s disco - £352 funds raised.

Posies & wreaths made by Anne Lamont for sale with all donations to FODC funds.

Rosemary is back from Australia.

6) Working Parties – 

Nature garden – some concrete has been laid on paths, flowerbed & dry stone wall in progress. We hope to have it all completed in the next few weeks. 3 mushrooms & 2 logs and a safety surface to be laid for it to be complete.
Ashes garden – complete – 5 more wedges sold – agreement needs signing.

Knotweed has been treated & John East has contacted BwD council about improving the paths in the Cemetery.

Events – Eccles Shorrock Memorial – had a good turnout – Brent Stevenson donated the memorial at a cost of £750 – we received £500 in donations and many people have been visiting it.

Bradford cemetery – we took a bus full to visit.

Halloween walk – after the bad publicity it was extremely well attended – 140 people – Well done to Tony Foster & Harold Heyes.

Remembrance day – A big “thank-you” to everyone – 8 schools attended - 6 primary & DVHS & DACA
War graves – All commonwealth graves are now adopted – some still in family graves – hopefully funding from the National Lottery will help this project.

8) Future plans – 

Grants are ongoing – SITA grant stopped as the Cemetery was not within the designated area.

Three walks taken place – each with a separate leaflet at a cost of £1 each – new walk to be organised for possibly April 2012.

Possible booklets for the War Graves to be published.
Remembrance Day 2012 is on a Sunday – probably still organise a service to include the schools on Friday 9th November 2012.

